
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:11 AM 
'Gary and Cheryl Zimmerman' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO rate increase 

Good Morning, Mr. and Mrs. Zimmerman. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08971-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
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From: Gary and Cheryl Zimmerman <GCZimbo@msn.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 3:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO rate increase 

We hereby OPPOSE the 19% rate increase in our TECO bill. 

Be reasonable, and not gouge your paying customers, who, like us, are struggling just to make 
it through every day. It is bad enough that all of us are dealing with repercussions from 
COVID-19 in some way and then to have this on top of everything else. 

Gary and Cheryl Zimmerman 
Valrico, FL 
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